
 

Notice to Hold In-Person Meetings as of May 3, 2021 
 
1. By action of the school board of the Pelican Rapids School District, all future meetings of the 
Pelican Rapids school board will be conducted in person. 
 
2. Members of the public may attend all meetings.  Social distancing and masks will be required. 
 
 
 


